
State of Connecticut 

Department of Aging and Disability Services 
Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program 

3/10/2020 

Dear Resident, Family Member and Responsible Party, 

The Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program works to improve the quality of 
life and quality of care of Connecticut citizens residing in nursing homes, 
residential care homes and assisted living communities. One of the roles 
of the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman is to provide information to the 
public regarding long-term care facilities and services, residents’ rights, 
and legislative and policy issues. Currently the Department of Public 
Health is asking that all Chronic and Convalescent Nursing Home and Rest 
Homes with Nursing Supervision impose restrictions on visitors.   

These are precautions to protect the health and safety of all residents.  
While we understand these restrictions can be difficult, we want to 
assure you that the health and safety of residents is the primary goal.  
These steps will help prevent and delay the spread of Coronavirus. We are 
encouraging Long-Term Care communities to explore alternate ways of 
communication, like video chatting, so residents can remain in 
communication with their family and friends. 

We understand that this may be difficult but are asking for your 
assistance in keeping residents’ wellbeing as the priority.  

Sincerely, 

Mairead Painter 

State Long-Term Care Ombudsman
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